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INFORMATION ONLY 

 

The Audit Committee is currently in the process of auditing the books of the 2020 Convention.  As you 

are probably aware, even though the convention did not happen, there was income and expenses 

related to the convention and the International Iris Competition, which was one of the convention 

activities. 

Once the audit is completed, the Audit Committee will report to the Board. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

Howie Dash 

Audit Committee 

 


